

## Health Care Regulation and Quality Improvement

800 NE Oregon Street, Suite 465 Portland, Oregon 97232 971-673-0540 971-673-0556 (Fax)

May 21, 2019

Mr. Brad Blaney, New England Cryogenic Center 500 Donald Lynch Boulevard Marlborough, MA 01752

Dear Mr. Blaney:

This letter is to notify you that New England Cryogenic Center has been placed on the Oregon Procurement Organizations/Tissue Bank Registry. This registration is in effect for three years ending on July 21, 2022.

Thank you for your cooperation. Should you have any questions, please call me at the above phone number.

Sincerely,

Lisa Humphries

Administrative Specialist

Oregon Health Authority

Public Health Division

Health Care Regulation and Quality Improvement

If you need this information in an alternate format, please call our office at (971) 673-0540 or TTY 711